Debbie Reynolds

Hello, I'm writing in opposition to EIB25-11 which seeks to protect employees from heat related
illness. I'm not opposed to protecting workers from all manner of calamity. However,EIB25-11 is
overreaching and meddelsome. Please let construction companies, landscapers, and others who are
in outdoor endeavors protect their employees. They will do so because it's costly for them to have
injured people accompanied by workman's comp claims. Thank You.



